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Storm Damage Updates 
On Target News has day-by-day updates following the storm 
spawned by Hurricane Ike.  The storm brought catastrophic room 
damage to Building 4 at The Base along with a host of other 
damage totaling an estimated $250,000.  The high bay roof is now 
“water tight” again and, with rain now in the forecast, the entire 
roof, which saw 93 different repair sites, will get its first post-
storm test soon.  

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl  

$7 Million Economic Stimulus Package 
Final approvals on a bridge and road project, work on cleanup of 
an Air Force parcel, and the start of a major Building 4 
improvement project add up to $7+ million in capital projects 
expected to get going in coming months.  The investment should 
be looked at as an economic stimulus for the regional economy at 
a time when many investors are holding off and weathering the 
economic storm. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Port Authority Hosts Webinar Oct. 2 
As part of its long-standing tradition of providing training 
opportunities for those involved in economic development in 
Licking County, the Port Authority will host a webinar put on by 
the International Economic Development Council called "The 
Future of Economic Development at $5.00 a Gallon."  It’s set for 
2:30 p.m., October 2 at the Port Authority offices.  The event is 
free to community leaders. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/webinar100208.pdf  

 


